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Dr. Rajiv Tayal IUSSTF
Executive Director
Ph: 23321555/42691701 ! « NOV 2015
Email: rajiv@indousstf.org Kt 17th November 2015

Sub: SERB- Indo US Postdoctoral Research FelloWship‘ Program, 2016
Dear Prof. Manna,

Science and Engineering Research Board (SERB) in partnership with the bi-national Indo-US
Science and Technology Forum (IUSSTF)had recently announced the SERB-Indo US
Postdoctoral Fellowships for Indian Researchersin USA as an initiative under the SERB
Overseas Postdoctoral fellowship (SERB-OPDF) with the objective to build national capacity in
frontier areas of Science and Engineering, which are of interest to India.

Science and Engineering Research Board (SERB) and Indo-US Science & Technology Forum
(IUSSTF) are committed to the common goal of promoting science and technology through
devised programs and to nurture contacts between scientists and technologists at an early
career stage jointly launch the SERB-Indo US Postdoctoral Fellowship Program for Indian
Researchers. The objective of the SERB Indo-US Postdoctoral Fellowships for Indian
Researchers is to introduce scientists and engineers in the early stages of their careers to
international collaborative research opportunities, thereby furthering their research capacity
and global perspective and forging long-term relationships with scientists, technologists and
engineers in USA.

These awards will provide an excellent opportunity to young Indian scientists and technologists
of all disciplines, under the age of 35 years to interact with the U.S scientific community and get
first-hand information of the developments taking place at the international level and to
‘acquaint themselves with new scientific research methods and to collaborate in a larger
research project. It will enable young Indian researchers to carry out a clearly defined research
project at a place of their choice in U.S for a period of 12 months. The individual availing this
fellowship would be called as an SERB-Indo-US Research Fellow.

Please find enclosed the announcement poster for the fellowship which may be kindly
circulated/displayed to all concerned in your institution. The deadline for submission of
applications is 315t December 2015.For any queries on the Fellowship Program the
concerned may please contact us at: fellowship@indousstf.org. For more information on the
Fellowship Program the applicants may visit our website: http://iusstf.org/story/53-95-SERB-
Indo-US-Postdoctoral-Research-Fellowship-Program.html. ~ We would request you to al‘f/

kindly publicize and circulate the announcement information and the flyer among your young
faculty so that they are able to apply for this prestigious Fellowship program.
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